
Friday, September 20th:  No School; Staff Development 

Tuesday, September 24th:  Fall Picture Day (Wear dress up clothes) 

Saturday, September 28th:  8th Grade Car Wash 

Friday, October 11th:  Save the Date, Trunk-or-Treat (more details to come) 

Monday, October 14th:  No School; Columbus Day 

Friday, October 25th:  No School:  PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES 

 
September 19, 2019 

PowerSchool / Grades 
 

Now that we are about 1/2 way through the trimester, it’s a good time to log on to the PowerSchool Parent Portal (for parents 
of students in Grades 3-8) and check your student’s progress.  Grades will be updated by Sunday, September 22. 

If you have trouble logging on, or need another set of instructions, please contact the office.   
 

* Please note:  This year, Specials Classes (Art, Music, Gym, Technology, Spanish) will be graded on the same letter-
grade scale as all other classes.  Due to this change, these classes will also be included in calculating grade  

point average / honor roll. * 
 

World’s Finest Chocolates 
  

The Chocolate Sale is in full swing!  Each family received 1 box, and is responsible for selling this box.  Prizes are available for the top 
sellers.  Don’t forget:  The Chocolate fundraiser ends on Thursday, September 26.  All money should be returned by this time. Extra 

boxes can be obtained in the office. 

 

Dennis Uniform:  If you purchased a pair of gym shorts and your logo is falling off, Dennis Uniform will replace these free of 
charge.  They received a bad shipment, so some of the smaller sized shorts are affected.  Please contact Dennis Uniform if your shorts 
are affected for a free replacement.  
 

FORMS:  Please check your folders for copies of Mandatory forms  that the office is missing.  Please return these ASAP. 
 

Headphones/Earbuds:   Because students are using iReady software, each student in grades K-8 is asked to have their own pair 
of earbuds / headphones with them to use with the program.   
 

Health Records:   Students in grades K, 2, and 6 were required to turn in updated health records at the beginning of the school 
year.  If you have not yet turned these in, please do so now.     
 

Sports Council Needed:  We still need parents for sports council!  Please contact Mrs. Folino if you are interested! 

Handbook  Acknowledgement Form Contest 
  

Congratulations to Preschool-3 and 5th Grade!  These homerooms were the first to turn in all of their completed  
Handbook Acknowledgement Forms, and will win an ice cream treat! 

Don’t forget:  Please turn yours in if you have not done so already! 

Picture Day 
 

Picture Day will be Tuesday, September 24.  Students are asked to wear dress clothes (please avoid the color green).  Please 
make sure to return the picture order envelope before Picture Day. 

Retakes will be on October 29 for students that are absent. 

Thank You For …. 
 
 

We would like to thank all the families that attended our Grandparents Day Celebration on Sunday!   
A special thanks to everyone who contributed items and volunteer time!  It was great to have the support of so many families! 

 

We also would like to thank everyone who came out to DogStop for Tuesday’s Dine & Share event!  It is great to see  
everyone supporting our school! 


